
Enrollment will be limited in Math 3A, Math 3B, Math 3C, Math 31A, Math 31B and Math 32A 

at the request of Freshman Orientation to accommodate an unusually large incoming class.  After 

first pass, access to those classes will be closed to continuing students from June 29th through 

August 31
st
.  The enrollment capacity will shift throughout summer to accommodate freshmen 

enrollment.   

 

Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors can start enrolling into these classes again on September 1st at 

9:00 AM IF there is still room available in the class.  Freshman can start enrolling into these classes 

on September 8
th

 at 9:00 AM IF there is still room available in the class.  (If you are a continuing 

student with freshman standing who is unable to enroll between September 1
st
 to September 7

th
 

because of your class standing, please email ugrad@math.ucla.edu with your name, student ID 

number, the course and the discussion number that is open and we will enroll you directly if there is 

any room available.)   

 

If you have any further questions, please email the Student Services Office at ugrad@math.ucla.edu.   
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